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Rosenberg Corey

From: babsia@gmail.com
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:47 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: HB2004

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,  
 
I am a tenant. I belong in Oregon. I am a part of your community and my housing is not an option. We need to 
lift the ban on state-wide rent control. Please recognize the needs of urban and rural renters who are vulnerable 
when vacancy rates are so low. I appreciate your work on this issue. 
 
Barbara A. Adamski 
 


